
Monday, November 2, 2020 

 

Dear Families and Graduates of 2020; 

It is finally almost here.  Your official commencement from Eastdale C.V.I.  We hope you have registered 
and are looking forward to your moment.  We are certainly excited and looking forward to seeing you 
all! 

Below is some final information for you to review before your arrival next Friday: 

 Please arrive at the entrance off of Harmony Road beside Vincent Massey 
 Feel free to decorate your vehicle and fill your vehicle with your circle to make it extra fun! 
 If you haven’t already done so, book your time by going to https://ecvi-

grad.parentinterview.com and use the code: east2020grad to access the booking times.  

Typically, at commencement students complete a reader card.  If you would like to share some updates 
about you with the staff, please complete the following google form: 
https://forms.gle/W3NxRfkEQZcitVhj8 

 Upon your arrival you will pull up to our ‘Drive-Thru Window’ where you will be greeted by our 
staff, receive your cap and some additional information/instructions. 

 You will proceed to our ‘Drive-Thru’ photo booth.  This photo booth is vehicle sized so everyone 
can join in on a fun photo with the graduate or the graduate can get out and take a photo on 
their own.  NEW: Edge Imagining (rather than staff) will be taking photos at the photo booth and 
all graduates will have access to one free photo online following the ceremony (details to 
follow).  These images will also be used for our graduation video.  Feel free to take your own 
snapshots as you go through the ceremony. 

 Staff will be taking some action shots and video footage to include in the video as well 
 Photo’s and video from our commencement ceremony for Grade 12 graduates will be included 

in a video where the names and/or images of graduating students will be recorded and 
published on the internet that can be viewed online through a public link. The video will be 
available to be viewed from Dec 1st – Dec 30th and may be shared with family, friends and 
others who may be interested. If you have questions and/or concerns with the creation and/or 
publication of this video, please contact the school office no later than Nov 6th, 2020. 

 We would love to include your perspective. If you will be recording video from your vehicle of 
the event, or of your Grad before or during the event, feel free to send those videos to our 
Instagram or Facebook pages! We will include as many videos as we can in the final edit. 

If you cannot attend our commencement ceremony, please contact the school by email or phone 
anytime beginning November 9th to arrange a pick-up time. 

Sincerely, 

Michelle Monk 

Principal 


